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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Well done to all our KS1 pupils that have been doing their SATs at the moment. I know that your teachers 

are really proud of you all. Keep up the great work. 

 

I want to wish our year six pupils all the very best for next week when they complete their SATs exams. 

Everyone has worked really hard and the children are now confident and well prepared. Thank you for 

supporting our early morning booster sessions this year. Good luck children. 

 

Please see below upcoming events happening in school over the next few weeks. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Safeguarding 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

 

With the weather being very warm over the past couple of days we are encouraging parents/carers to 

send children to school with bottles etc so that children can have access to water throughout the day. 

Please encourage your child to drink water in order to keep hydrated. Loose school uniform can be worn 

along with sunhats to keep children cool within the classroom and at breaktimes.  

 

Familiarise yourself with the signs of heat-related illnesses, including heat exhaustion and heatstroke. 

Symptoms may include fatigue, dizziness, headache, rapid heartbeat, flushed skin, nausea, and confusion. 

If your child displays any of these signs, immediately move them to a cool area, offer fluids, and seek 

medical assistance if necessary. 

 

Have a great weekend and enjoy the weather. 

 

Friday 10th May 2024 

https://mansfieldgreenacademy.e-act.org.uk/
mailto:enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk


 

 

 

 

SEND Parent Coffee 

Morning 
  

Does your child have additional needs? 

Are you searching for answers to your child’s behaviour / needs? 
  

We will be hosting a series of SEND coffee mornings throughout the 

Summer Term where you will get chance to speak to other parents who 

have children with additional needs. 

In each session we will be looking at some strategies that may be able to 

support your child and you will be able to share experiences that you 

have had.  

The sessions will take place on the following days; 

Monday 22nd April 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 29th April 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 13th May 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 20th May 2024 - 9am - 10am 
 

For any further information please speak to Miss O’Brien (SENDCO) 

Albert Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5HN 

enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk 



 

We are a Silver UNICEF Rights Respecting School 

Children’s rights are learned, understood and lived in this school. 

 

The Convention has 54 articles in total. Articles 43–54 are about how 

adults and governments must work together to make sure all children 

can enjoy all their rights, including: 

 

ARTICLE 30 (children from minority or indigenous groups) Every child 

has the right to learn and use the language, customs and religion of their 

family, whether or not these are shared by the majority of the people in 

the country where they live. 

TERMLY CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RSP – 88% 

RNP – 93.8% 

1AK – 88.8% 

1LS – 98.2% 

2PH – 87.1% 

2YK – 95.8% 

3SA – 94.2% 

3CW – 98.3% 

4SB – 95.3% 

4MO – 97.4% 

5ES – 94.2% 

5JC – 93.8% 

6AL – 95% 

6TD – 99.2% 

 

Well done to 6TD for achieving 

99.2% attendance! 

 

 

 

 

Overall attendance 

94.22%  

 

 

Newsletter 

Summer Term 1 Week 5 

Week ending 

10th May 2024 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

Key Dates 
 

SEND Parent/carer coffee morning 13th May 2024 – 9 – 10am  

Year 6 SATs week 13th – 19th May 2024 

Parent/carer wellbeing coffee 

morning 
17th May 2024 – 9 – 10am 

SEND Parent/carer coffee morning 20th May 2024 – 9 – 10am  

EYFS & Year 1 Phonics workshop 23rd May 2024 – 9 – 10am 

Non-uniform day (dress in traditional 

clothes (£1) 
24th May 2024 

Half term 
Monday 27th May to Friday 

31st May 2024 

School opens 3rd June 2024 

 

PE 

 

What is Physical Literacy? 

“Physical Literacy is our relationship with movements and physical 

activity throughout our life.” 

It reflects our connection and commitment to movement and physical 

activity, influenced by various factors such as our thoughts, feelings, 

engagement, and experiences.  

 

What is The School Games Mark? 

The School Games Mark is a government-led awards scheme launched in 

2012 to reward schools for their commitment to the development of 

competition across their school and into the community. Participating in 

this process allows schools to evaluate their PE provision and assists 

them in developing an action plan for future progress. 

 

The Games Mark Mission is: 

Putting physical activity and competitive sport at the heart of schools and 

providing more young people with the opportunity to enjoy competing 

and achieve their personal best. 

 

The Games Mark Vision is: 

The School Games will continue to make a clear and meaningful 

difference to the lives of even more children and young people. 

 


